
 

 

 

 Haverhill Cricket Club – Christmas Raffle 2020 Rules  
 

1. The object of the Christmas Raffle is to raise funds for Haverhill Cricket Club.  
 

2. The Club will be run by Simon Hird under the supervision of the Haverhill Cricket Club Committee who will 
also administer the Christmas Raffle. 

 
3. The raffle is open to anyone. 

 
4. All players must be 18 or over.  

 
5. Players must fill in an entry form and return either by hand or via email to simon.hird@gmail.com 

 

6. Entry will cost £2 per ticket, paid in full via Cash or BAC’s. 
 

7. Players may buy more than one ticket (and are encouraged to do so) 
 

8. There is no limit to the number of tickets available. 
 

9. All entries need to be received by 23.59 on Wednesday 16th December 2020. 
 

10. The Winner will be contacted personally, to arrange collection. The name of the winner will be emailed to all 
players within 7 days of the draw taking place. The winner will also agree to have their picture taken for 
possible marketing purposes. 

 
11. A list of players will be kept for a period of 3 months following the draw. Recording the name and phone 

number of each player, the number of tickets allocated to them and the monies received. After this time, the 
data will be destroyed. 
 

12. If the winner cannot be contacted within 2 months following the draw, an additional ticket will be drawn. 
 

13. Tickets will be allocated in order of receiving the completed entry form and payment. Once the entry has 
been processed you will receive confirmation of your ticket(s) by email or text message. 
 

14. Googles “Random number” will be used to generate the winning ticket. 
 

15. The draw will take place on Friday 18th December 2020. 
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